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The City of Bend Public Services policy on page 7 incorrectly states that ‘CDBG funds 
will be made available by HUD no earlier than July 1, 2024, and may not be available 
for several months beyond that date’. The correct information is that ‘CDBG funds will 
be made available by HUD no earlier than July 1, 2025, and may not be available for 
several months after that date’.  
 
With this in mind please note that funds will be available on/after July 1, 2025 and must 
be spent by June 30, 3026.  
 


